Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or
in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors of Hidili Industry International Development Limited (the “Company”)
announces that on 29 October 2018, there was a coal mine accident in Zhangjiawan Coal Mine, a coal
mine of the Company located in Panzhihua city, Sichuan province which resulted in the death of a
miner. At present, in accordance with the preliminary requirements of relevant government
authorities, Zhangjiawan Coal Mine and the remaining four integrated coal mines of the Company
located in Panzhihua city, Sichuan province have been required to suspend production for three
months and half month respectively to conduct safety inspection. The Company expects that the
safety inspection will affect the raw coal production of the Group in the fourth quarter.
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